C 67
COMMUNICATIO

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW (PH) - %wk}{ 7—: 20 %
Subject: FW: OP.16.010 & Z.16.039 ITEM - _ 3

From: D'Addario, Letizia
Sent: February-07-17 4:23 PM
To: 'Sandra'

Cc: Clerks@yaughan.ca
Subject: RE: 0P.16.010 & 7.16.039

Communication for 9681 & 9691 Islington Avenue {Files OP.16,010 & 2.,16.039) ~ Public Hearing Date February 7, 2017

Thank you Ms. Mandarane.
Your objection letter has been forwarded to the City Clerks Department for inclusfon into the public record for the February 7, 2017 Public Hearing.
Best regards,

Letizia V. D'Addario, MES | MCIF | RPP
Planner

005-832-8585 ext, 8213 | letizia.d’addario@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON LBA 1T1

vaughan.ca
1‘ F VAUGHAN

&5 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail,

From: Panaro, Doris
Sent: February-07-17 1:46 PM

To: 'Sandra’; DevelopmentPlannina@vaughan,ca
Cc: D'Addario, Letizia
Subject: RE; OP,16.010 & Z.16.039

Sandra, Thank you for contacting the City of Vaughan. This email isin response ta direct you to who will be able to further assist you. | have forward your concerns to
Letizia D’ Addario, Planner who Is overseelng the above noted development application. Thank you.

Doris Panaro
Clerical Assistant
905-832-8585, ext. 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca
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From: Sandra 2
Sent: February-07-17 12:44 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: 0P.16.010 & 2.16.039

To devefopment planning
Please consider the neighbourhood,

In regards-to the high rise apartment building planning at
9681 and 9691 Islington Ave. (Napa valley and Islington)

I'am a permanent resident living on Napa Valley a few steps away from this proposed building and | am strongly
against this building. tis extremely congested with traffic and living across the street from the plaza, | am

1



disgusted in the amount of garbage this plaza has lying in the parking lots. This building will bring more garbage
and loitering in this plaza on a daily basis. Having small children, and living on Napa Valley, | am concerned with
the amount of traffic it will bring and amount of more garbage it will bring in the plaza.

This building being built by the greenbelt of vaughan will block our view of nature, and having to look out each

morning and having nothing else to fook at but this tall building. it also effects our privacy as they overlook our

properties.

We understand their is a meeting being held at the city this evening, however we are unable to attend so please
consider our families in the area which are asking to please stop this high-rise building development.

Thank you for your understanding
Sandra Mandarano



